In This Issue

Webmail users click here

- · ITS Helpdesk Office Hours
- · Update on Dr. Clare
- · Performing Arts Open House is tonight!
- · Fitness Center hours
- · Auditions for AU Chamber Singers
- · Pool hours for week of Aug. 27
- · Invitation to join University Chorus
- · Revised Alfred Today coming Wednesday
- · AURS meeting
- · Are you interested in creating a Red Cross Club?
- · If you are interested in Dance...
- · Auditions for 'American Doll'
- · Student Organization Account Renewal
- · Faculty/Staff permits are now available
- · Westacott delivers opening convocation talk
- · Paid 2007-08 Health & Wellness Internship
- · Banner Navigation and Finance Training
- · Sign up for AU txt messaging
- · Baseball Meeting
- · Register to Drive AU Motorpool Vehicle
- · Interim director named for SAS
- · Reserve Your Motor Pool Vehicles Online
- · AU Campus Job Opportunity
- · Want to play baseball?
- · Reading quickly with good comprehension

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	WEDNESDAY
6:00 Performing Arts Open House	1:00 Walk-In Hours	1:00 Walk-In Hours
Performing Arts Open House!		
7:00 Auditions for AU production of 'American Doll'		
· Classes Begin		

ITS Helpdesk Office Hours

ITS Helpdesk Office Hours starting Monday, August 27, 2007, are from 8:30 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.,

Monday through Thursday, and 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. on Friday. We have relocated back to the lower level of Herrick Library, and our phone number is 871-2222.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Update on Dr. Clare

Even though Dr. Alix Clare was in a serious accident, she has been very strong through out the week. She had more surgery Friday to set a broken jaw bone. This should be the end of the major surgries for now.

Anyone that would like to contact her husband Blake can do so by email at Mayo@Alfred.edu

back to top Send Email Reminder

Performing Arts Open House is tonight!

Tonight's the night for the Open House in the Miller Performing Arts Center! Everyone's welcome! All that's needed is an interest in one of the performing arts - music, theatre, dance! We're what you're looking for!! See you tonight at 6 in the CD Smith Theatre!

back to top Send Email Reminder

Fitness Center hours

Summer hours end Sunday night. Regular semester Fitness Center hours begin Monday 8/27/07. Semester hours are:

Mon-Friday (7-8 a.m. & 11:30 a.m.-9 p.m.)

Sat/Sun (Noon-8 p.m.) Please bring your ID to use the fitness center.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Auditions for AU Chamber Singers

AU Chamber Singers, a select choir, is holding auditions on Tuesday, Aug. 28, from 5:30-7~p.m., in Miller 301. No prepararion necessary.

If you love to sing SATB, mainly a cappella music, come and audition. Chamber Singers will be doing a concert of Jazz selections with the AU Jazz Band and will be joining the AU Chorus for a holiday concert in December.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Pool hours for week of Aug. 27

The pool will be closed for open swim on Monday, Aug.27. The pool hours will be as follows (starting Tuesday, Aug.28):

Monday - Friday

Lap swimming: 11:45 a.m.-1:15 p.m. Open swim: 8-10 p.m.

Weekends:

3-5 p.m. open swim

back to top Send Email Reminder

Invitation to join University Chorus

Faculty, staff and community members are invited to join the Alfred University Chorus. The choir rehearses on Monday evenings from 7-8:30 p.m. and will be performing Daniel Pinkham's "Christmas Cantata" and some works by Gabrielli with brass in December.

If you love to sing, please consider joining us on Monday, Sept. 3!

back to top Send Email Reminder

Revised Alfred Today coming Wednesday

Incorporating suggestions and feedback from the campus community, the ITS Web team has revised Alfred Today. The revised Alfred Today will feature better formatting and a new announcement category scheme.

back to top Send Email Reminder

AURS meeting

Want to help people? Sick of not knowing what to do when someone gets hurt? Interested in emergency medicine?

Come and learn more at the Alfred University Rescue Squad meeting in the Kenyon-Allen Room on the second floor of Powell at 9 p.m. this Thursday.

AURS is the first response group on campus. We run on weekdays from 6 p.m. till 3 a.m. and on weekend days 6 p.m. till 6 a.m.

Our members are trained EMT-B's and first responders. By joining you will have the opportunity to take the EMT-B course free. Hope to see you there.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Are you interested in creating a Red Cross Club?

Want to leave your mark on campus? We are looking for 3-6 students to create a Red Cross Club on campus at Alfred U. This is a great opportunity to reach out to the community and make a difference.

Red Cross Clubs act as an extension of the American Red Cross and organize campus-wide blood drive, community service projects and educate the community on disaster preparedness. Clubs have flexibility and can focus attention to areas and issues that they are interested in addressing i.e. health and safety, world hunger, disaster management.

For information contact Katy Irving at katy_irving@hotmail.com

back to top Send Email Reminder

If you are interested in Dance...

Anyone who wants to dance or choreograph please come to the Dancers Union Meeting at 7 p.m., Monday, Aug. 27, in Miller 300. Learn about the numerous dance clubs on campus, the dance minor, and auditions for AU Dance Theater. Dance Team auditions will also be announced.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Auditions for 'American Doll'

Auditions for "AMERICAN DOLL," the first production of the AU season, will be held Sunday, Aug. 26, and Monday, Aug. 27, at 7 p.m. in the CD SMith Theatre, Miller Performing Arts Center. Callbacks will be on Tuesday, Aug. 28 at 7 p.m. All are welcome to audition!

These are cold readings to cast 7-9 women and 3-5 men in a play based on the lives of Barbie, Den, and the fashion doll industry. For more information, call Becky Prophet at 2255 or e-mail her at fprophet@alfred.edu

back to top Send Email Reminder

Student Organization Account Renewal

Official student organizations are required to renew their Email account each year. To do so please follow the link below and submit the form. Thank you from ITS. Link: **Student Organization Account Renewal Form**

back to top Send Email Reminder

Faculty/Staff permits are now available

New Faculty/Staff parking permits are now available at the Office of Public Safety located in the Physical Plant Building. Permits are obtainable Monday though Friday from 8:30 a.m. - noon and 1-4:30 p.m. This year we are unable to look up your vehicle information so please have your vehicle make, model, year and your license plate number with you when you arrive. Thank you for your understanding.

John M. Dougherty

back to top Send Email Reminder

Westacott delivers opening convocation talk

Dr. Emrys Westacott delivered the address, "Between Loyalties and Ideals," at Thursday's opening convocation for Alfred University's 172nd academic year.

Link: To read the full text of Westacott's speech...

back to top Send Email Reminder

Paid 2007-08 Health & Wellness Internship

2007-08 Counseling and Student Development Center Internship Interviews

The Counseling and Student Development Center will be conducting interviews on Friday, Sept. 7, 2007, for the Health and Wellness Promotion Intern for the 2007-08 academic year.

The Counseling and Student Development Center will prescreen resumes. Resume deadline is midnight, Sunday, Sept. 2, 2007.

The successful candidates should have completed the second semester of their sophomore year.

Candidates who wish to be considered must attach their resume via our Web site http://www.alfred.edu/cdc Click on "Students." Next click on "Find a Job" and log into Saxon JobLink using your ID and password per the instructions. Next click on "On-Campus Recruiting,

Resume Collections, Employer-in-Residence and Mock Interview Week."

Complete job description is available on the Web site. All majors welcome, preferred majors Business Administration, Art & Design, Communications, Marketing.

We strongly encourage you to research the Counseling and Student Development Center prior to your interview, as most employers expect you to have at least basic knowledge of their company.

We also recommend possibly doing a mock interview prior to your real interview for practice. This can be scheduled by calling 607-871-2164.

If you have any questions regarding On-Campus Recruiting please review the On-Campus Interview Guidelines on the CDC Web site and/or contact Nancy Williams, Recruiting Coordinator, at 871-2164.

Link: Saxon JobLink for Students

back to top Send Email Reminder

Banner Navigation and Finance Training

Banner INB Navigation training will be held Thursday, Aug. 30, starting at 9:30 a.m. to be immediately followed by Banner budget training (at approx. 10:45). Budget training will be taught by Theresa Gunn.

Attending Navigation is a pre-requisite for any access to Banner INB, including budgets. If you are planning on attending either of these sessions, please contact Denise Kirschner at #2602 or kirschdj@alfred.edu by noon Wednesday, Aug. 29.

If you would like to access your specific budget information during training, you will need to register for class by noon Wednesday, and indicate that you will also be attending budget training.

Attachment: Bring completed form to class

back to top Send Email Reminder

Sign up for AU txt messaging

Want to receive alerts about campus events and activities...or be one of the first to learn when classes have been cancelled? Sign up for AU campus txt messages at:

Link: AU txt messaging sign-up

back to top Send Email Reminder

Baseball Meeting

If you are interested in playing on the Alfred Club Baseball Team, come to this informational meeting. It will be held at 7:00 pm on Tuesday in the Tefft Lounge. If you can not make this meeting and are interested in playing then email <code>Baseball@alfred.edu</code>

Link: The Baseball Website

back to top Send Email Reminder

Register to Drive AU Motorpool Vehicle

Please register to drive, for this academic school year, in the Physical Plant. We are open week days from 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Please bring your driver's license with you. Student's, in addition to your driver's license, you also need to bring your student ID.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Interim director named for SAS

Ms. Aubrey Elmore has been appointed interim director of Special Academic Services for the 2007-08 academic year. During this year, a national search will be conducted for a permanent successor to Dr. Terry Taggart, who resigned in April.

Ms. Elmore is a graduate of SUNY Buffalo and holds a Masters Degree and Certificate of Advanced Study (CAS) in School Psychology from Rochester Institute of Technology. She has completed all coursework for the Doctor of Psychology (Psy.D.) degree here at AU and is currently working on her doctoral dissertation research.

Ms. Elmore has clinical and research experience at four NYS school districts, the Mount Hope Family Center in Rochester, the Children's Hospital of Buffalo, and the Wyoming Correctional Facility in Attica.

During this interim year, Dr. Taggart will serve as a consultant to SAS and the search committee will serve as an advisory group. Please welcome Aubrey to the Alfred University community.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Reserve Your Motor Pool Vehicles Online

To better serve the campus community motor pool has launched a new online vehicle reservation form for faculty and staff use. Effective 8/27/07 this is the only request format that will be accepted.

To reserve a vehicle please go to the link below, it will prompt you for your network username and password, once you login you will be able to fill out the form. Within 24 hours, M-F you will also be notified by email if a vehicle(s) is available for the time and date you requested. If nothing is available, you will be notified by email. Please save the email stating no vehicle(s) is available to attach to your travel expense form as proof that you needed to use your own vehicle so you can get the full reimbursement. Student organizations will need to have the club advisor make the reservation for them. All billing is processed through the application and will be sent directly to Business & Finance.

If you have questions regarding the form or its use please contact motor pool at x2169 or e-mail motorpool@alfred.edu.

Link: http://motorpool.alfred.edu

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU Campus Job Opportunity

Be A Part of Something Great ... Join the Saxon Phonathon Team!

Work Study & Non-Work Study Positions Available, Flexible Hours (Sun.-Thurs. 6-9 p.m. & Sun. Day 2-5 p.m.), plus Job Skills to Last a Lifetime.

Apply At:

McLane Center on Wed. 8/22 during Orientation or Thurs.8/23-Fri.8/31 at Powell Campus Center 2nd Floor.

Contact Susan Suriani, Assistant Director University Relations @ 607-871-2144/ e-mail: suriani@alfred.edu

back to top Send Email Reminder

Want to play baseball?

If you are interested in playing baseball this year, e-mail **Baseball@alfred.edu** for more information. We play other colleges through the NCBA. This season we have at least 21 games and more are being added.

Link: Check out our webpage

back to top Send Email Reminder

Reading quickly with good comprehension

Overwhelmed by hours upon hours of reading, and feeling as though you're not getting anywhere?

Baldridge Reading & Study Skills has the answers, and soon we will be back on campus at Alfred University!

You'll learn many life-long skills that can be applied in every situation:

- * Read faster * Improve comprehension
- * Save time * Strengthen concentration
- * Take better notes * Increase retention
- ***Use your own books while learning new techniques! ***

During the Baldridge Program last year, Alfred University students improved their:

- *Average reading rate by 92%
- *Average comprehension by 46%

This one week, 5-session program starts Monday, Sept. 3, 2007.

Tuition for this program is just \$140, payable to Baldridge Reading upon return of the enrollment form.

Location of Classes: Olin, Room 311

Class Times: 1:20 p.m., 3:20 p.m., or 6:30 p.m.

(If necessary, student may attend the 75-minute class at a different time each day).

To Enroll: contact Dave Hungerford

brssmid@msn.com, or Call him at (330) 908-3419.

You may also pick up an application in the Provost Office here on campus, Carnegie Hall, third floor.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews